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Peninsula Tennis Club

Upcoming Events & Activities

 Friday, Nov 6th~6:00 pm Club Hold'em Poker Tournament
e Tuesday, Nov 17th~6:30 pm Quarterly Membership Meeting
 Saturday, Dec 12th~6:00 pm  Holiday Party

President’s Message: Kay Coskey
November may bring more wind, leaves and occasional rain, but we're so

fortunate to have access to our beautiful club. Come on over to PTC this

month and mix it up; join the yoga group, use the workout room, play

some cards, or of course, enjoy tennis.




Our next Membership meeting will be held Tuesday, November 17,
beginning at 6:30 pm. All adult members are encouraged to attend this
informative meeting. The Board and Club Room Improvement
Committee (CIC) have been working on the clubroom project and would
like to hear from our members with questions or concerns. In addition,

your Board members will give updates and information on other issues.

Please mark your calendar and plan to attend our festive Holiday Party
on Saturday, December 12. The James B. Moffet Award and Honorary
Memberships will be presented that evening. I have attended this
wonderful event most years and feel it jump starts the holiday season
with dancing (think of all those calories we eat in December), laughing

with friends and enjoying a remarkable feast. Hope you will join the fun!

Manager: Lona Means

Congratulations to our 8.0 55 PTC ladies captained by Sharon Marson
and Cecilia Sharer for qualifying for the Northern California Sectionals in

Sacramento. Nice playing ladies!

Summer has finally come to an end, which means the pool heater was

shut down November 1st. The spa will remain open during the

fall/winter months with the exception of some maintenance in

November.

Team registration for the Adult over 40 Mixed and Men's and Women's
teams begin on November 14th. Please talk to me if you are interested in

captaining or co-captaining a team. The playing season runs J anuary




through March 2016.

Please remember to update your personal profile on

peninsulatennisclub.org

Club News: Jeff Tateosian

It is with great sadness to have to inform you that Dr. Bill Parmer passed

away last month. He had been a member since 1994, and he was a
regular on the courts every Saturday - rain or shine, He is survived by

his wife Joan, and their children.

PTC Poker Players — A quick reminder that the 8th Annual PTC Hold’em
Poker Tournament will be held on Friday, November 6th. Dinner will
begin at 6:00 pm, followed by the start of the tournament at 6:30 pm.
There are a couple seats remaining should you want to join in the fun.

Sign up in the club house or with Lona.

Tennis Committee: Ron Pang

The end of October brought us the Finals weekend of our annual Men's
Singles Tournament which was our final event of the year. The weather
was fantastic and the play even better. Defending his title successfully
this year, Brian Heimbecker is again the club champion after defeating
Dan Dewitt. After a tough match with the very smart and crafty Kevin
Tierney, I persevered to win the Open consolation bracket. This year's
3.5 champion is Joel Selcher who narrowly defeated Tom Pulley in three
full sets. Peter Stevenson defeated Gene Trainor to become the winner of

the 3.5 consolation bracket. Congratulations to everyone who made it to




success,

Membership Committee: Jeff Schubiner

Please help me in welcoming

New Members:

Steve Rosston
Scott Smith
Christina Ching
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PTC Resignations:

Carol Palmer
Peter Webb
Ron Leavy

New Applicants
Sade Carroll (Ballout/Jarrett)

April Glatt (Wachhorst/ Schubiner)
Julie Lee (Folk/Irvin)
Peter Schlampp (Jarrett/Altbaier

House & Grounds: Duncan Grenier
What a great summer we had here at the club. Ihope everyone enjoyed




the various improvements designed to make the pool/patio a more
comfortable and inviting place to entertain family and friends. This
winter we will be able to enjoy a little extra warmth, thanks to the
installation of new heaters on the upper patio. They should be
operational in the next week or so. Thank you to Scott With, Joe Feeney
and Stuart Batchelor for helping with the installation.

The first rain storm already did wonders for the courts, as the rain
provided a good rinse. Unfortunately, we are still under drought
restriction, so we will continue to rely on Mother Nature to provide court
cleaning services. As we move into the wet (hopefully) weather, please
remember to replace the court drying equipment on the racks so the

rollers stay in good condition.

Social Committee: Mindy Wong

Fall is officially in full swing. Leaves are falling and days are getting
shorter. Rain is even falling. All is quiet on the social front.
Thanksgiving is on the horizon and holiday decorations are
EVERYWHERE!

Speaking of the holidays - our next social event will be the ever popular
holiday party. The date is December 12th with a 6:00 pm start time. We
will have Brian's band playing again this year along with dancing. The

club will provide the main dish and drinks. We will ask that everyone

bring an appetizer or side dish to share. The sign-up sheet will be going

up soon, so mark your calendars. You won't want to miss the fun.

Happy Thanksgiving to all.
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